STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051

Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

VIA ELECTRONIC EMAIL
April 26, 2019

Amvy Hicks

Outreach Specialist

The United Nluminating Company
180 Marsh Hill Road

Orange, CT 06477

RE: EM-UI-062-160620e — The United [lluminating Company notice of intent to modify an existing
energy facility located at 210 Skiff Street, Hamden, Connecticut.

Dear Ms. Hicks:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter dated April 26, 2019, submitted on behalf
of The United [lluminating Company (UT), requesting an extension of time to submit a notice of completion
of construction and associated post modification inspection report, if applicable, for the above-referenced
exempt modification.

The Council hereby grants a third extension of time until July 12, 2020, to submit a notice of completion of
construction and associated post modification inspection report, if applicable, for the above-referenced
exempt modification.

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should UI need additional
time to submit a notice of completion and associated post modification inspection report, if applicable, or
decides not to proceed with construction.

Thank vou for your attenton to this matter.
Since elv

W///ZMZ-

Melanie A. Bachman
Execuuve Director
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VIA ELECTRONIC AND U.S. MAIL

April, 26, 2019

James J. Murphy, Jr.

Vice Chairman

The Connecticut Siting
Council Ten Franklin Square
New Britain, CT 06051

Re: EM-UI-062-160620e— The United Illuminating Company notice of intent to modify an
existing energy facility located at 210 Skiff Street, Hamden, Connecticut — Request for
Extension

Dear Chairman Murphy:

The United Hluminating Company (“UI"") submits this Request for Extension pursuant to
Condition 5 of the Connecticut Siting Council’s (“Council”) June 12, 2016 Acknowledgement
in the above captioned letter. Due to continued delays with the Town of Hamden’s scheduled
construction, Ul requests an extension to complete construction until July of 2020.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns in regard to this request at
(203) 499-2586. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Amy Hick
Qutreach Specialist
The United [lluminating Company

130 Marsh Hill Road Orange CT 06477 i
Telephone 203 495 2586 i
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